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                                                                                          A Nut Free School 

Dear Parents, 
Last week was a real treat with music and drama workshops for all. The children developed 
their musical skills and their performing skills too and had great fun. All the workshop leaders 
commented on how fantastic our children were. So well done all! 
 
What’s on this week: 
 

Mon 28th  Jan Tri-Golf Club After School Club with Mr Davies for KS2  

Tues 29th  Jan Yo-Yo It’s Your Bible workshop with Oak Class 
Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton for R/KS1 until 4pm 
No Y6 SATS Club this week 

Weds 30th  Jan Rev Kirkman to lead Collective Worship 
Netball Club for Y5/6 with Mrs Denison until 4.15pm 

Fri 1st Feb Y5/6 Tennis Lessons at David Lloyd pm Parent needed  
Gymnastics Club with Premier Sports for Y1-4 until 4.15pm 

 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Bethany in Reception for super art based on the Great Fire of London 
 Herbie in Reception for being a superstar 
 Bella in Y1 for fabulous phonics 

 Zachary in Y3 for great short division skills 

Adam, the tennis coach at David Lloyd awards a tennis star of the week each week. Last week 

the children were so fantastic that he awarded two!  They went to Florence and Jacob. 

 

12 bronze Mathletics awards were given out.   

The house points cup was won by Bears. 

 

Friends of Naburn  

There will be a meeting on Friday evening at 7.30pm in the pub to plan St Crux. Do pop along 

to support us. 

 

Helen O’Grady 

The prize draw for a free scholarship for one term will take place on Friday. Let the office staff 

know if your child is interested in this wonderful offer. 

 

Lego Plea 

Many thanks to the parents who have brought Lego in. if anyone else has any, please drop it 

into the school office. At present we do not have enough to start a club. 

 

 

 



Compassion     Trust     Perseverance 

Pupil Voice Feedback 

Please see the attached letter and results in relation to a pupil survey which was undertaken 

last summer. 

 

Pupil Praise 

I have received two superb letters this week saying how fantastic Tom, Zachary and Luke 

were when they made their presentation at Bishopthorpe Palace.  One was from the 

Archbishop himself, saying, “the feedback on your presentation was excellent” and the other 

one was from a Headteacher who had been in the audience, who said, “I was most impressed 

with how clearly they explained what they had been learning and doing as part of the Young 

Leaders programme and what incredibly clear speaking voices they showed!” 

 

After School Club 

We have shortlisted today and will be interviewing for the Co-ordinator post next week. I will 

continue to keep you updated as I know more. There will be a fun food workshop led by 

Phunky Foods at After School Club on Wednesday 20th February. Places are limited, so book 

quickly. 

Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison 
 
 

 

 
 


